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Dear Professor Mardanov,

It was my �rst visit of Azerbaijan and I was enjoyed to �nd the people cheerful, obliging

and proud of their country. I was honored by invitation to be a member of International

Committee of this excellent Conference MADEA 7. I wish to thank you and to thank all

Organizing Committee for the perfect preparation of the conferences. I know all di�culties

related to this work: I organized four international conferences, two in Poland and two in

France. The problem of sponsoring, of choice of speakers of high scienti�c level and so on and

so on. Your team realized perfectly all these goals. It was very important for many young

azerbaijanese mathematitians having not opportunity to meat the foreign specialists to have

the possibility to discuss with them. All participants of the conference were very satis�ed and

the e�ort of the Local Organizing Committee was highly appreciated.

Thank you one more, I am very grateful to you and to the organizing team.
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